
THE LIFE STORY OF —

Mary L Plumb, 62
Mary Lavaugne Plumb, the daughter of David Kemper and Iowa Spurgeon

Booth was born Feb. 11,1921 in Harlan. She attended school in Harlan and graduated
from Harlan Community high school in 1939.

On Oct. 4,1941, she married Max Plumb at Reno, Nev. Three children were born
to this union. Since their marriage, they have made their home in Harlan.

She was a member of the First United Methodist church in Harlan. She was also
very active in many Civic and Fraternal organizations in Harlan. She died at Myrtue
Memorial hospital in Harlan on Friday, Oct. 28,1983 at the age of 62 years, 8 months
and 17 days.

She was preceded in death by her father David Kemper Booth. In addition to her
husband Max of Harlan, she is survived by two daughters, April (Mrs Richard)
Carleton of Harrington, R.I.; and Dolly (Mrs Rex) Piercy of Audubon; one son, Todd
and his wife, Renie of Harlan; six grandchildren Mary, Jason, Leah, Mikala, Chad
and Bridget; her mother, Mrs Iowa Booth of Harlan; one sister, LiJa (Mrs Mark)
Schribner of Sacremento, Calif.; nieces, nephews and other relatives.

Funeral services were held Monday, Oct. 31,1983 at the First United Methodist
church in Harlan with Dr. Larry LaVelle, officiating. Burial was in the Harlan
cemetery with Don Blakely, Rand Petersen, Murray L. Nielsen, Frank "Rusty"
Wirth, D.G. "Si" Mathiasen and H.W. "Bud" Ouren Jr. serving as casketbearers.

Pauley Funeral Home in Harlan was in charge of arrangements.


